From: Carla Tweed <ctweed@yccd.edu>
Date: March 21, 2020 at 7:15:46 AM PDT
To: YC ALL <YC-ALL@yccd.edu>
Cc: Judy Walters <jwalters@yccd.edu>
Subject: YC Updates...
﻿ 
Good Morning, All
 
We can't thank you enough for the teamwork that we have seen over the last week and the patience, kindness, and support you have all shown each other.  We understand the exhaustion that comes with trying to completely change how we have always done things and truly appreciate the work being done on behalf of our students.  As we go into the weekend, please take time to rest, enjoy time with your family, and prepare for the weeks to come.
 
In an effort to limit the number of people on our campuses while still continuing to provide essential services, we have made the difficult decision to close the Sutter County Center beginning on Monday, March 23, 2020. In consultation with Beale Air Force Base personnel, we have also closed the Beale Outreach Campus. With this change, we will make sure that we notify students about where we will continue to provide those on-campus services that have been identified as essential. 
 
If you hear from any of your students that this temporary change presents a hardship, particularly related to travel to the Marysville campus for library computer usage, please be sure to let us know. As always, if you have any concerns about your students within your courses you can use either of the two methods for referring them for follow-up support.
1. Early Alert: https://yc.yccd.edu/about/early-alert-intervention-programs/
1. Confidential Referral: https://contactus.yccd.edu/concerns/category?campus=YC&id=209


Sincerely, 
 
Carla & Judy
 
Carla Tweed, Ed.D
Vice President Academics & Student Services
Yuba College
2088 North Beale Road
Marysville, CA 95901
(530) 741-6766

Judy E. Walters, Ph.D
Interim President
Yuba College 
2088 North Beale Road
530-741-6707
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